
Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond Road,  will continue 
each Sunday night from 7.00 p.m. All are welcome. 
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:                                                                                                

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

RECENTLY DECEASED: 

Rev. Sr. Vincentia Opara, Holy Family Sisters of the Needy,                         

Rev. Fr. Augstin Oraka , Marcy Nwaosu. 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

Leo O’Brien 

ANNIVERSARIES:   

Kitty & Jim Cummins, Jack Lawless, Arthur Langstone, 

Gerard, Nancy & Tommy Farrell, Phil Bates,   

Len & May Woods, Gerry & Geraldine O’Loughlin 

Joan & Liam Lawless,  Anthony (Tony) Murphy 

Lil & Dermot O’Flanagan, Dec’d Members of the O’Flanagan Family, 

Rosanna Walsh, Philomena Hanrahan, Bree McGinn 

Diarmuid Saunders, Deceased members of Garvey Family. 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR DETAILS ON THE FOLLOWING: 

Special Events—St. Patrick’s College Maynooth………………….                            

Trip to the Holy Land (Trip of a Lifetime) The three parishes of 

Clontarf, St Anthony's, St John's and St Gabriel's are organising 

a Trip to the Holy Land in October ……………………………..                                              

Vocations Retreat—St. Patrick's College Maynooth 18th/19th May Third Sunday of Easter — 5th May 2019 Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday 

to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

 

Thought  

Thought for the day In our ordinary 

world, words such as compassion, forgiveness 

and reconciliation convey an essential, if diffi-

cult and at the same time joyful, human task. In 

our world of faith, we add other words, such as 

mercy and grace, which make us conscious of 

the free gift, unalloyed, with no conditions 

attached. Our role is not to “retain the sins of 

any” precisely so that they may know, at our 

hands, true forgiveness. In our Gospel, Peter is 

not reproached; rather he is set free. That is 

love, the only commandment.  

Prayer  

Lord Jesus, help us all to hear your invitation, 

“Do you love me?” and set our hearts free to 

practice forgiveness.  

Entrance Hymn:   Hymn: 8  Page: 8                   

Recessional:                  Hymn: 13                     Page: 9              

(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if 
not taking home) to back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Bank Holiday - As this Monday 6th 
May  is a Bank Holiday, there will be 
Mass at 10.00 am only and the 
church will close at 11.00 am.   

 

Easter Dues—The priests of the 
parish are grateful for the receipt of 
Easter dues. Easter dues envelopes 
may be placed in the safes at the 
back of the Church or handed into 
the sacristy. 
 

Church Gate Collection—Maryfield 
College will hold a Church gate Col-
lection this week-end. The Collec-
tion is in aid of students who are 
volunteering in Lourdes with sick 
pilgrims this September. 

 

Pilgrimage to Knock—Our parish 
Pilgrimage to Knock takes place on 
Sunday  May 19th at 8.00 a.m. 
SHARP from outside our Parish 
Church. Cars may be left in the Car 
Park. May it be a blessed day for 
Pilgrims & Parish.  Cost €20.00. To 
book contact Catherine at 085-
7602223 or Lorraine at 086-
3900073.  

 

Heart to Hand Good Friday Food 
Collection—On behalf of "Heart to  

 

Hand," may we thank most sincere-
ly everyone who contributed so 
generously to the above.  Your con-
tributions will go to help the 
poor.  May God bless you all. 

 

First Communion Mass  - This Sun-
day's 12.30 pm mass will be a spe-
cial Mass of preparation for the 
First Communion children and their 
families. This is the final Mass of 
celebration together before the 
children make their First Holy Com-
munion, on Saturday May 11th and 
Saturday May 18th. 

 

Day of Prayer for Vocations—A Col-
lection for the support of Dublin 
diocesan  students preparing for 
the priesthood will be made next 
weekend 11th/12th  May and will 
replace the usual Share Collection. 

 

Trocaire  Boxes—please return your 
Trocaire Boxes as soon as possible. 

 

Our lady of the Universe Lourdes 
Group would like to thank the peo-
ple of Marino for their great gener-
osity in supporting their recent 
Church Gate Collection. 

                                     

                                                                
Marino Parish Knitting 
Group – the ‘Knitwits’ 
continue their good work 

on the 1st & 3rd Saturday of each 
month rom 10.30 a.m. to 12.30 
p.m. in the Annadale Room. New 
members welcome (even if you 
don’t knit…………..) 

Church Repository/Shop:  
The Church Repository/
Shop is open every Tues-
day and Thursday 

morning after 10.00 a.m. 
Mass and after 11.00 a.m. 
Mass on Sundays. We have a 
good supply of sacramen-
tal mementos for boys 
and girls for all special oc-
casions and in particular 
for First Holy Communion.   Signed 
Mass Cards are also available  from 
the Parish shop as well as the Sac-
risty.   
 

Remembrance Service:  A Little 
Lifetime Foundation (ALLF) will hold  
 

a Blessing of Remembrance in 
Glasnevin Cemetery at the Old An-
gels Memory Garden on Sunday 26 
May at 3.00pm.  This special Bless-
ing of Remembrance is for all par-
ents, family members and friends 
who lost a baby through miscar-
riage, stillbirth, cot death or died 
shortly after birth.  This invitation is 
for all families who have lost a baby 
- we hope you will find some com-
fort in coming together to remem-
ber your baby in a special way. 
 

 

 Weekly Scripture Reflec-
tion Group  - The Thursday 
Scripture Reflection Group 
will not meet while the 

heating refurbishment work is on-
going in the church.   
 

 

Eucharistic Adoration will 
take place in the Annadale 
Room this Monday after-
noon from 3.00 p.m. to 

4.00 p.m. All are welcome. 

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.                          

The winning numbers were 2, 13, 21 & 29                         

The jackpot now stands at €7,600 

Last entries for the weekly Draw before 1.00 p.m. Monday 


